
 

Page  of 1 3

M 
E 
D 
I 
A 

R 
E 
L 
E 
A 
S 
E 

TINGIRA.ORG.AU

TAA MR  8 - 24
Wednesday 7 September 

2024

AUTHORITY
Brad Murphy

President

TINGIRA
AUSTRALIA

ASSOCIATION

E  tsec@tingira.org.au
W  tingira.org.au

M  0417 - 223 040

2025 JR REUNION 
 PROGRAM ROLL OUT 

Tingira Australia Association President, Brad Murphy, today announced the first 
release of the proposed program for the November 2025 JR Reunion to be held 
in Perth next year. 

"This program is now the centrepiece of the committee’s workload over the next 90 
days and it is published here along with the official Navy letter of acknowledgement 
from acting Chief of Navy, Rear Admiral Stephen Hughes, AM CSC." said Bard 
Murphy from his Bundaberg Tingira quarterdeck.


Tingira Secretary Mark Lee made a quick visit to set up all the initial arrangements 
with several Defence and civilian stakeholders for the reunion events last month. I 
know Mark and fellow Tingira committee member Paul Kalajzich, were both dockside 
next to the good ship STS Leeuwin when making our booking last month. The 
dreadful news recently of her dockside accident was not welcome to the Tingira team. 
Let’s hope she is ship shape by November 2025 and we get our Sunday t sae voyage 
as planned.


The launch of ticket sales for all JR Reunion events is planned to be on the Tingira 
website  (www.tingira.org.au) 1st December 2024 in conjunction with the next 
summer-time issue of VOICEpipe magazine. That’s the plan for the moment.


Long Live Tingira - Mates For Life 
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